
Interlocal Agreement With The City of Bertram For EMS Services 



• The City of Burnet currently provides emergency medical 
services (EMS) to the City of Bertram under an interlocal 
agreement authorized by Chapter 791 of the Texas Government 
Code. 

• The existing agreement is set to expire at the end of the 
current fiscal year. 

• The proposed agreement establishes terms for continued EMS 
service to Bertram for a one-year period beginning October 1, 
2025, and ending September 30, 2026.

• Bertram will pay Burnet $40,000 for the term, payable in 12 
monthly installments of $3,333.33. Previous annual payment 
was $10,000 per year.



Bertram will provide the EMS building at 225 East 
South Street, Bertram, Texas, including maintenance, 
utilities, and internet service (at Bertram’s expense). 

We respond to an average of 350 calls annually and 
generate approximately $80,000 in revenue within 
the City of Bertram. 



Any Questions?
Recommendation
• Staff recommends approval of the Interlocal Agreement with the City of Bertram for EMS 

services for the term October 1, 2025, through September 30, 2026.


